Treasurer Report July 31, 2008

At the end of July we have $3887.92 in our checking account and $12639.00 in our savings
account.

We had three unit games in June and 2 in July. Our loss for the two months comes to $568.00.
We had a check from the ACBL in the amount of $650.13. Our extra expenses for the two
months were awards for $450.00 and our advertising expense ran $333.00

A report from our Summer Sectional will be given next month.



